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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Veevaert [john@trinityminerals.com]
Sent: Saturday, November 17, 2007 09:10 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Last chance for uncleaned Benitoite Mine material

Hi

Steve Perry and I have come to that inevitable point in time where we've decided to cease 
the sale of mine run material from the Benitoite Mine.

THE LAST DAY THAT WE WILL ACCEPT ORDERS FOR THE MINE RUN MATERIAL IS DECEMBER 15TH.

After that date mine run sales will cease until further notice.

http://www.benitoite.com/benitoite/klean.shtml

Should the remaining supply of material become exhausted prior to December 15th then a 
note will be posted indicating that the sale of this material has ceased.

Thanks for your interest, 

John Veevaert & Steve Perry


